
To the Rector of the University of Nova Gorica 

Prof. Danilo Zvartanik 

 

Dear Rector, 

Dearest Danilo! 

To receive the 2023 PAM award is a prodigious recognition of the 

work we undertook throughout our life 

 

I am honoured to accept the award conferred to the International 

Academy of Environmental Sciences and to myself. 

 

On this Award, I need to acknowledge the role and contribution of 

UNG starting with your conferred nomination as Professor 

Emeritus of the UNG to myself followed by the commitment of 

Prof. Sasa Dobricic, other illustrious members of the academy like 

the late Prof Joseph Cartei and obviously the work of our 

magnanimous president Adolfo Perez Esquivel. 

 

I will be happy, to receive the Award, together with the Director 

General of the IAES, Avv. Paolo Dalla Vecchia, in the forms, 

place and time that you will want to communicate to me. 

With great esteem I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

Venice, 30 March 2023 

                                                                 Prof. Antonino Abrami 
 


